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New Committee (B)

At the November 6, 2014 City Commission meeting, the Interim GM for Utilities recommended that the
Commission consider creation of a rate advisory board to review GRU’s retail rates and make
recommendations to the City Commission. The Commission referred the item to the Regional Utilities
Committee for discussion.

None

The Committee discuss creation of a rate advisory board.
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